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Tuesday 6th June 2023 

3-6 ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Lethbridge Park Public School will be holding the Annual Athletics Carnival on Tuesday 25 July 2023 at the Blacktown 
International Athletics Centre. The carnival is for students in Years 3-6 and students in Year 2 who turn 8 in 2023.  
 

Students will be transported to and from the carnival via bus. There will be no cost for attending the carnival as the 
school will be covering the cost of the carnival.  
 

All students will have the opportunity to compete in track events (100m & 200m), shot put, long jump and high jump.  
 

Students wishing to participate in the 800m will participate in a trial/heat at school in Week 9, Term 2. Students 
with the fastest times in each age group will compete in the 800m final on the day of the carnival. Students 
competing in the final will receive an additional note confirming their entry in the 800m final. This note will be sent 
home to students in Week 1 of Term 3. Students competing in the 800m final will meet at school in Area 5 at 
8:25am on the day of the carnival. 
 

All students will be returning school by 2:55pm. Parents/carers are welcome to attend the carnival.  
 

The Athletics Carnival is one of the major sporting events at Lethbridge Park P.S. and the children will compete for 
their sports house, earning points to win the Athletics Shield that is presented at the end of the year. Students are 
encouraged to wear sports clothes in the colour of their sport house.  
  

HOUSE  COLOUR  

Djubi  Yellow   

Kula  Blue  

Warrigal  Red  

Buru  Green  
 

What to bring on the day: sunscreen, hat, water, appropriate running shoes, recess and lunch.  
 

Students are required to return the permission note to the office by Friday 16th June.   
 

Richard Clarke / Chris Barker               Garry Sheen  

CARNIVAL ORGANISERS                                             EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL   

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
PERMISSION SLIP TO ATTEND THE ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  

Please return to your class teacher by Friday 16th June.  

  
I give permission for my child __________________________________ of class _______________________   
to attend the 3-6 Athletics Carnival at Blacktown International Athletics Centre on Tuesday 25th July 2023. I am 
aware that my child will travel by bus to and from the venue leaving school at 8:50am under the supervision of 

teachers. I understand that this event has the support and approval of the Executive Principal.  
 

800m Event 

 My child would like to trial to compete in the 800m event. I understand that a trial will be held at school in 
Week 9, Term 2. Should my child make the top 10 for his/her age, he/she will receive a note to confirm 
he/she will be participating in the 800m event. 800m competitors will meet Mr Malla in Area 5 at 8:25am on 
the day of the carnival (Tuesday 25th July 2023).          

 
 

Parent/Carer name:  _____________________________     Parent/Carer Signature: _______________________  
 

Date: ___________________        Parent/Carer contact number: ______________________                                                                                             
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